
Dear Friends of ASAP, 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in ASAP. We are delighted to share this news,  as together we con-

tinue to cultivate self-reliance around the world.  

Tools for Empowerment 

ASAP is pleased to announce our new partnership with The Salesian Missions. Their mission state-

ment of "Helping others to help themselves", matches the ASAP philosophy which makes this 

partnership a perfect fit. Working together, ASAP will support graduates from  The Salesians 

Don Bosco Vocational Training Centers, providing tool kits for each specific field of study. Entre-

preneurs world-wide will prosper from ASAP's new Tools For Empowerment project.    

 

Improving Math Skills in Zimbabwe 

For ten years ASAP has been working to improve math teaching and learning in rural Zimbabwe. 

With continued support from The Flora Family Foundation during 2013, ASAP is now working with 

the Curriculum Development Unit and teachers in Zimbabwe to strengthen a new 5-year project. 

Only by reflecting on where we have been can we move forward with confidence. To read the Les-

sons Learned report click here.   

 

Valentine's Day is a great time to think about participating in ASAP's second annual Circle Our 

World With Love campaign.  On March 1st the application form for high school community service 

volunteers and internships will be available on our website. We need your help to make the cam-

paign a great success this summer. 

Thank you for your participation and support, 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Bara 

A Self-help Assistance Program    P.O. Box 2275    Peachtree City, GA 30269    (770) 632-7451 

info@asapempowers.org    www.asapempowers.org 
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